
 
 
 
Bi-monthly Litter Pick Saturday 11th June, 2022 
******************************************************** 
 
Residents scoured the streets of West Moors this morning, to find that the litter was 
surprisingly less than expected with 15 bags rounded up, nearly half of what was 
collected during the annual litter pick in April. An observation by most volunteers 
today, was the amount of cigarette butts on the floor of various main and side 
streets. Please, take care of our environment by taking your cigarette butts home or 
bin them. 
 
 
 
 
     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We saw some familiar faces today, who have been part of the WMTC bi-monthly 
litter pick group since last September (and annual litter picks in past years), and we 
were blessed with some new kind souls too. Welcome and Thank You! 
Those who were not free to join today, borrowed the equipment prior and litter picked 
when they could, returning the rubbish to the office ready for the collection Monday. 
 
If you are not able to do litter picks on a Saturday when we schedule them, feel free 
to come to the council office and borrow a litter-picker to carry out your own litter 
pick, whether it is individually or in a friendly or organised group, returning them back 
to the office after. 
Visit the Keep Britain Tidy website on guidance for litter picking. 
 
Litter picking can be a wonderful way to give back to the community while enjoying 
the surroundings on offer to us. If we all collect just one bag, we can make a big 
difference! 
 
Thank you to the 16 litter heroes that contributed to this month’s event, our volunteer 
litter warden Malcolm Adam, who roams the streets nearly every day, those that 
have helped in the past and those that will in the future, and last but not least, all 
those residents who continue to respect the village and keep it clean. 
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